
 
 
October 5, 2022
 
DEborah Haffner & Justine Testine
5040 Island Rd
Oakville, ON
K4M 1B2

* Sent via Email *
 
Dear DEborah Haffner & Justine Testine,

Good day,

We hope you are doing well!

Please find attached letter and revised Statement of Critical Dates pertaining to the End of Unavoidable Delay
Event (Strike).

Thank you, 

King Jay Developments Ltd.
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